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l l - This recent National Insurance increases

m a o n at I o n s ’ means The Brain Charity needs to pay an
additional £35,000 to Inland Revenue
between this April and next March.

B I G re s u lts Small increases like this have a big impact
on charities like ours. The good news is,
so do small donations.

Help us raise £35,000
to cover our National Insurance increase
by donating as little as £2 a month

Donating as little as £2 a month
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